
 SAVE THE DATE 

Santa's Workshop 

Thursday December 10th we will be hosting Santa and 

Mrs. Claus as they visit us to spread holiday cheer. Mrs. 

Claus will be reading the Christmas Story, while Santa 

will be available for family portraits. Elf Dot will be  

featuring a music room of carols.  The children will also 

be able to make a craft and much more. Please join us 

from 6:00-8:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall and bring 

your cameras! 
 
Kathleen Worley is looking for volunteers for this  

evening.  You can view the volunteer opportunities at 

the Welcome Center.  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Free Espressivo Concert            Nov. 22 
 
Community Thanksgiving Dinner           Nov. 22 
           Sponsored by FUMC of Jupiter 
 
Senior Trip to IKEA             Nov. 24 
 
Hanging of the Greens            Nov. 29 
    (soup & bread luncheon preceding) 
 
Singing Christmas Tree Event            Dec. 3 
 (Hobe Sound Bible College) 
 
Gatherers’ Christmas Dinner           Dec. 7 
 
Holiday with the Pops             Dec. 13 
          (Eissey Theatre) 
 
Singing Christmas Tree            Dec. 20 
           (Orlando Baptist Church) 
 
 
 
 

 
Look for more information in upcoming  

bulletins and Messengers. 

 

We have many upcoming events. 
Mark Your Calendars! 

 

We are sending Thanksgiving and Christmas 

cards to those serving in the military.  

Please help us by supplying the correct  

address. We want to let our service men 

and women know how much they are  

appreciated and that we are praying for 

them. Please help us. 

 

E-mail the below information to Dixie  

Tomasello at dixietom@aol.com  

or call the church office (561) 746-8116. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like the service  

member’s:  
 
    1. Name  

    2.  Address 

    3. County where serving 

    4.  Your relationship (family  

        member/friend.) 

Julie Wright and the Church Office thank you! The 

completed DVD set for GriefShare was returned. 

 

The remaining items CEC Director, Julie Wright has 

had trouble locating include: 
 
Canopy from Fall Marketplace tent:  White, 10X 20  

 

Canopy from our Fall Marketplace for the Ladies 

Lounge:  Hot pink, 10 X 20  
 

If you have seen any of these materials, please  

notify the church office at 561-746-8116.  We  

appreciate your assistance in finding them!  

mailto:dixietom@aol.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Friends…. 

As Pastor to Seniors and Boomers, I am excited about  

opportunities coming up in November and December.  I hope 

many of our seniors and/or boomers will want to join us for 

one or all of these adventures. You can signal your commitment 

by signing up at the round table located at the entrance of  

Fellowship Hall. 
 

SENIOR TRIP TO IKEA 
November 24, 2015 

We will travel to the large IKEA 

store in Sunrise, FL and have an 

opportunity to explore this  

amazing facility.  We will then have lunch and head home 

– a fun-filled day for lucky travelers. 

Singing Christmas Tree 
    December 3, 2015 

             6:00 PM  

Hobe Sound Bible College  

 

This will be our second annual trip to the Hobe Sound 

Bible College for their wonderful Christmas program 

performed by talented youth and adults. 

 

WEEKLY MESSENGER 
   Find out what’s going on at FUMC! 

         Worship Services 9 & 10:30  

                                                            November 22, 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Corner 

from your Finance Team 
For the week of Sunday, November 15, 2015 

 

Contributions & gifts  

for ministry and property           $4,662.40

  

Average weekly receipts needed      $9,660.00 

for ministry and property 

 

Surplus or (Deficit)              $(4,997.60) 

 
“We are doing big things!  

How big do you want your ministry to be?” 

Thanksgiving Food 

November is a month when there are a 
lot of community needs for food,  

especially with the upcoming holiday 
season. FUMC is participating in a Food 

Drive throughout the month of  
November to help restock our Food  

Pantry. Thank you for your generosity 
which will bless many in our  

community! 

Our Community Thanksgiving Dinner 

will be held today following the  

Espressivo Concert. The Dinner is 

free and will be from 4-7 PM. If you 

would like to be a sponsor of the 

event, contact  

Al Betz: (561) 746-5684. 

Gatherers’ Christmas Dinner 

will be December 7th at 6 PM. 

Charlotte Collins has  

graciously agreed to host  

the dinner at her home.  

 

More information to come! 
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